FRIENDS OF ST CUTHBERT’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Green, Walbottle Village, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE15 8JL

Email: friendsofstcuthberts@outlook.com

FRIENDS OF ST CUTHBERT’S RC PS MEETING 27th JAN 2015 2p.m. 
Present:  Iram Din, Claire Wilson, Mrs King (earlier part of meeting), Nicola Morrison, Bev Young, Maureen Fitzgerald and Mrs Denham 

Apologies:  Helen Preen, Amanda Morgan

1. Valentines Disco
Mrs Simpson unfortunately is unable to be the DJ so another person has been contacted.  The suggested date is Friday 13th February with key stage 1 from 3.15-4.15 and key stage 2 from 4.30-5.30.  An alternative date of Friday 27th February was discussed.  Tickets will be £1.50 to include a drink and mix up.  Volunteers will be needed to help as staff may be unable to stay behind on a Friday evening.  
As the Out of School Club use the hall every night events need to take place on a Friday when the club is quieter than other nights.

2. Finances 

After the last meeting Mrs King asked Mrs Denham to contact the Auditor re the management of school funds.  A response from the auditor is below.  As a result of the advice it is quite clear that both funds need to be kept separate. 
As discussed, funds raised by the school should be appropriately receipted, recorded and banked as School Fund income in line with the FRFS.  Any income raised by the PTA (or equivalent) should be appropriately recorded and banked to the PTA account and donations from this account can be made by the PTA as they see fit to the School.   PTA accounts should also be subject to annual audit.  

It would be expected that if the school or PTA is raising funds / running a fund raising event, that parents are made aware in advance what this is for, and in any event if the activity is being run by the school and income is collected by school staff then monies should be paid into the School Fund and FRFS must be complied with. 
3. Calendar of events 

Mrs Young discussed an idea that she is organsing where all classes will be given £10 and will have six weeks to make this amount grow to as much as possible e.g. cake sales, framing pictures etc.  

The calendar of events is attached and was discussed.

4. EYFS have asked for a £100 contribution towards their supplies.  

5. Mrs Fitzgerald has requested that information regarding Friends of School bank account is available at every meeting.  
Meeting closed at 3.10 p.m. 

